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Comments: | do not agree with the proposed expansion of Holland Lake Lodge. Holland Lake is a pristine beauty
in a fragile environment that must be protected from over development. The large proposed development by
wealthy out of state developers will be the beginning of the end of what makes Holland Lake special. If we let this
development go through, it will just be the beginning for these developers. They will want more and their guests
will want more and the next thing you know the whole Swan Valley will turn into a Park City Circus. Do not let
these invasive out of state invaders take hold of Montana's Gem - Holland Lake. Please Do Not Approve This!



